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DSP's are vital to our organization! An increase in the wages for DSP's will not only 

create a living wage but will increase stability of staffing which in turn increases the 

quality supports we are able to provide to the people who choose our services.  

 

This funding is a completely different source than the capital campaign but equally as 

important. Without our DSP's, we aren't able to provide the amazing supports that we 

do to those with Intellectual/Developmental Disabilities. 


